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Seminar on Mediation Forum and “Mediate First™ Pledge

The seminar regarding
the Mediation Forum and
“Mediate First” Pledge
was held on 2 May 2019. 94 women associations
and companies came to support. We were honored
to have Ms. Teresa Cheng, SC, Secretary for Justice,
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as our guest speaker to explain the objective of the
Pledge and to encourage the resolution of disputes
by mediation.
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The “Mediate First” Pledge was launched by the
Department of Justice since 2009 to promote the use
of mediation to resolve disputes in Hong Kong, over
480 organisations have signed the Pledge by now.
It is a non-legally binding commitment by pledgees
to use mediation first to resolve disputes before
resorting to other means of dispute resolution, such
as court litigation.

Over 140 guests attended the seminar, where around
40 of them are from women associations in Hong
Kong, and around 50 of them are the representatives
of different enterprise and companies. They all
submitted the Pledge to Secretary for Justice and
promised to resolve the disputes by mediation.
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Seminaron; ‘Amendithefugitive OfifendersyOndinances*  65/Jun)

HKFW hosted a seminar regarding the
Amendment to the Fugitive Offenders
Ordinance on 3 June 2019. We were honored
to have the presence of the
Hon. Mr. Matthew Cheung, Chief
Secretary for Administration, and Mr.
Sonny Au, Under Secy for Security,
as our guest speakers to explain the
Ordinance to our members.
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A number of women groups in Hong Kong
had also sent representatives to
participate in the seminar. We would also
like to thank Mr. Paul Tsang, Law Officer
(International Law) to attend the seminar and
answer questions from participants with Mr.
Cheung and Mr. Au.
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